
Parent Teacher 
Interviews  Thursday, 

October 22nd, 2020

Please note that if your 
parent/teacher interview is by 
phone, the teacher may be 
calling from a personal device 
and the call may come up as 
“No Caller ID”. 
Interview times may run a bit 
off schedule. We appreciate 
your patience with this new 
process! 
Thank you! 
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